
 

 

 

 

28th June 2021 

 

Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to inform you of important information regarding the collection of 

examination results this year.  We want this to be a celebratory process, in the same 

way that it always is.  We also want to welcome students and their families on to site 

in a way that recognises the incredible efforts of our students whilst having full 

respect for the health and safety of all present.  In view of this, students will be able 

to collect their GCSE results, from the school Refectory, on Thursday 12th August 

2021. We respectfully ask that students and family members do not come on to the 

school site before 10.00am.  Once results have been collected, we would welcome 

all students, and their families, to remain on the school field and catch up with other 

students/fellow parents and carers at safe social distances.  There will be staff, on 

site, to support and answer any questions.  

  

If students are unable to collect results themselves and are sending someone in their 

place, that person will need to bring a signed letter from the student confirming they 

give permission for them to collect on their behalf – we will not be able to release 

results without written permission from the students. 

  

Please be aware that all information on exam results including the appeals process 

can be found on our website at https://www.davison.w-sussex.sch.uk/exams-

appeals-2021/ 

  

We would also ask you and your daughter to have a final search, at home, for text 

or library books.  Any returns, on results day, will be gratefully appreciated.  Equally, 

any uniform or PE kit that can be donated (on this day or in September) to our 'Pre-

loved' Department is always really appreciated by families who find the cost of 

providing new uniform challenging. 

  

On behalf of all of our staff, I would also like to thank you for the many years of 

support that you have given to both your child and the school.  

  

Yours faithfully   

 

Ms Claire Heron  

Assistant Headteacher 

Head of KS4 and DSL 
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